
 

 
The Rockridge Interact Club hosted a BINGO fundraiser in cooperation with the Westerleigh in West Vancouver 

last week.  Funds raised will help the club with their annual donations in supporting youth programs on the 
north shore. 

 

 
Wow!  This opportunity last week for Ms. Collin’s and the Rockridge choir will be a memorable experience for 

all those involved. Members of the Rockridge Choir participated in the Phoenix Choral Experience on March 1st 
at the St. Andrew’s Wesley Church in downtown Vancouver. Over 400 students from 15 secondary school choirs 
participated in this mass choir event. All the schools learned the same three pieces of music and met together 

for a day of music with clinicians in this wonderful venue.  
They then performed the pieces at an afternoon concert. 



 

 
Mr. Trask and the STEM students took to the ice for some skating  

while investigating the physics of their activity. 
 
 
 

 

 
 

On Tuesday, Rockridge hosted The Vancouver Trades Exploration hosted by our Careers Dept. and the 
Vancouver Construction Association.  Students participated in a fun event exploring various trades from 

carpentry, electrical, mechanical, masonry and more!  
Trades were set up in the cafeteria, woodworking room and outside in the parking lot!  

 
 



 

 
Economic Strategies Program (ESP) Pop Up Shop last week 

 Mr. Dickinson and Ms. Kashani’s ESP students brought energy and innovation to the school as 12 student-run 
companies launched their businesses and introduced their products to the community. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
Our Rockridge Drumline placed first at their Regional Competition on Friday! 

They put on an entertaining performance and wowed the audience at Burnaby North Secondary School.  



 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 



 
 

 


